RECOGNIZING AUGUST 2024 AS CHILD SUPPORT
AWARENESS MONTH IN TULARE COUNTY

WHEREAS, the vision of the Tulare County Department of Child Support Services is to educate and
empower families with the knowledge and resources to promote the well-being of children; and

WHEREAS, the mission of the Tulare County Department of Child Support Services is to enrich our
community by partnering with parents to obtain accurate child support orders to assist families in meeting
medical and financial needs; and

WHEREAS, more than 27,000 children benefit each year from services provided by the Tulare County
Department of Child Support Services, with approximately $40 million in child support expected to be
collected and distributed in Federal Fiscal Year ending September 30, 2024; and

WHEREAS, enabling children to grow up in a healthy environment where they receive the financial,
medical and emotional support they need from both parents is among the department’s highest priorities; and

WHEREAS, August 2024 has been selected as Child Support Awareness Month in the State of California.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Tulare County Board of Supervisors does hereby
recognize the month of August 2024 as Child Support Awareness Month in Tulare County.
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